
Board Statement on Hostile Acquisition 

Dear Stakeholders, 

We would like to address the recent developments regarding the unsolicited proposal for the 

acquisition of our company. As the Board of Directors, it is our duty to protect the interests of 

our shareholders, employees, and all stakeholders associated with our company. 

After careful consideration and consultation with our financial and legal advisors, we want to 

assure you that we are committed to safeguarding our independence and will take all necessary 

measures to resist this hostile bid. 

We believe that our company is well-positioned for continued growth and success as an 

independent entity. Our strategic initiatives are aligned with creating long-term value, and we 

intend to stay true to our mission and vision. 

We encourage all stakeholders to support our position and understand that we will communicate 

transparently throughout this process. Thank you for your continued support and trust in our 

leadership. 

Sincerely, 

Board of Directors 


